
TOWN OF MILFORD 

VERNON GROVE CEMETERY TRUSTEES 
52 Main Street, Milford, MA 01857 

(508) 634-1454 
 

Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday Jan. 15, 2014 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 6:00pm. Present were 

Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahnamian and Scott Vecchiolla. Minutes of the last meeting 

were read and accepted on motion of Scott Vecchiolla and seconded by Harry 

Shahnamian. The bills were reviewed and signed.  

 

New Business: 

 

1. Lyn reported North Smithfield Fence will repair the broken fence in the 

spring. 

2. Jamie reported that we will now use the transfer station for all our 

debris. Lyn is to cancel A & W  Waste 

3. Jamie presented a list of our Capital improvements  

4. –a.1 ton truck with plow. 

      b.Roads (5 year plan) 

                                          c.Mini excavator for digging graves (purchasing our own vaults) 

                                          d.A new mower 

5. Lyn reported about a heater for the garage and was told by Pro Temp    

to go with a gas heater. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:30pm with the next meeting to be Feb. 19, 2014 at 

6:00pm at Town Hall. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Lyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 

 


